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July 26, 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian of All New Kindergarten and First Grade Students:

This letter is to notify you that in accordance with state law, all new students
enrolled at South Side Academy shall be screened for hearing, vision, speech and
communications, and health or medical problems, and for any developmental
disorders.

If the results of any screening reveal the possibility of special learning needs, South
Side Academy shall conduct further assessments in accordance with Chapter 3323
of the Revised Code.

If you have any questions or concerns about this information, please do not hesitate
to call the school.

Sincerely,
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Stephanie Gros
Administrator
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